
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

Pursuant to RSA 35 and Article 4 of the 2006 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, February 25, 2019 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the withdrawal and expenditure of: 
 

 The amount of $2,149.00 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital 
Reserve Fund for the installation of five recessed lights and timer for the 
front entrance of the Town Hall, removal of two motion lights and two wall 
sconce EBU’s and installation of “Emergency” light at front and rear exits 
at the Auburn Town Hall at 47 Chester Road. 

 
 The amount of $3,895.00 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital 

Reserve Fund for the removal and replacement of the single zone mini-
split air conditioning system at the Griffin Free Public Library on Hooksett 
Road. 

 
Immediately following the public hearing on the above item, the Auburn Board of 
Selectmen will hold a public hearing pursuant to RSA 31:19-a and Article 7 of the 
2016 Town Meeting for the purpose of receiving public comment concerning the 
withdrawal and expenditure of: 
  

 $19,403.05 from the Accrued Benefits Expendable Trust for the total cost 
of accrued benefits paid out to a Town employees who retired in 2019. 

 
 

 
Board of Selectmen 

Town of Auburn 
February 12, 2019 


